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        Cariboo Regional Meeting 

 
    John Vlchek, Cariboo Director,  

will host the Regional meeting to be held   
At: 

 Corestock Supply Boardroom  
229 Ongman Road,  
Prince George, B. C.  

                                                              On:   
                                      Saturday, November 7th, 2015 
                                                 12:00 pm – 4:00 pm 

 
                    (Light lunch and afternoon coffee will be served)                                       

 
                                    Tentative Agenda:  

 
12:00-12:50     Lunch and Casual Introductions 
 
12:50-1:00       John Vlchek,  Regional Director - Welcome 
 
1:00-1:30       Kathy Tixier, General Manager, BCGWA 
o Introduction 
o Overview of BCGWA Activities this fall (WSA Policy review, educational 

outreach, ITA contract, a new national organization...) 
o 2016 Trade Show and Convention Planning  
 
1:30-2:00      Jun Yin, Regional Hydrogeologist, BC Ministry of Forests, Lands and Natural Resource 

Operations  
o Newest developments concerning the Groundwater Protection Regulation under the Water 

Sustainability Act 
 
2:00-2:30    Dave Tamblyn, Public Health Engineer, Northern Health Authority  
o Regional water quality protection and permitting of new and altered water systems 

 
        2:30 – 3:00    Coffee Break 

 
3:00-3:30     Kathy Tixier, General Manager, BCGWA & Jim Clark, QWD, A&H Drilling Ltd. 
o Tracking well performance throughout the 100-year life of a well  
 
3:30-4:00   Business and general discussions from the floor (if you have an Agenda item, we would be 
happy to accommodate. Please forward to Kathy at general-manager@bcgwa.org) 

 
 

          Please RSVP to Debbie Lamont at: secretary@bcgwa.org by Friday, October 30, 2015 
       Not a member?  Please contact Debbie to become a BCGWA Corporate or Associate Member 
 
 

mailto:secretary@bcgwa.org

